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From: 
Lynn Parker

New Arts & Designs
52-C, Charlie’s Place
Manhattan, New York- 56354

To:

Mr. Ryan Adams, 
47, Monarch Arts, 
Lion’s Dr, New York - 45218

June 05, 2012
Dear Mr. Adams, 

I am writing this letter to recommend Mr. El Vans for the open position of Chief Photographer in your company.

I would like to tell you that Mr. Vans worked with us for three years and we are really satisfied with his performance.

He contributed to the success of our company. He has great knowledge about photography and he is very skilled in this art. In all his shots, it clearly shows the detailed attention of his work.

We hired him as an intern, and last he was working for us as a Sr. Photographer’, that’s an achievement that proves his professional skills.

He is a brilliant photographer with great professionalism. His work speaks for itself.  
We are highly satisfied with his services to our company and we wish him the very best for his future.

Undoubtedly, Mr. Vans will be an asset for your company.

Regards,

Lynn Parker
New Arts & Designs
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